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From: Leruth Davis
To: dencc - City Council
Cc: Marybethsusman@denvergov.org
Subject: Tonight"s zoning meeting
Date: Monday, June 29, 2015 2:15:28 PM


Find the right zoning for east Denver.
Leruth Davis 6600 E. Exposition Ave.
Denver CO.80224


Sent from my iPad
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From: Pollyea, Daniel
To: Brooks, Albus - City Council District 8; Brown, Charlie - City Council District #6; Faatz, Jeanne R. - City Council 


Dist #2; Shepherd, Susan K. - City Council District 1; Robb, Jeanne - City Council Dist. #10; Lehmann, Peggy A. -
 City Council Dist #4; Susman, Mary Beth - City Council; dencc - City Council; 
lowryunitedneighborhoods@gmail.com


Cc: Jessica Pollyea
Subject: Zoning Concerns #20141-00096
Date: Monday, June 29, 2015 9:00:12 AM


Hello-


We are very concerned about the zoning changes being proposed in the Lowry Park area being discussed 
tonight. We feel there is great potential for the development of this area but hope that real forward-
thinking will occur when determining any zoning changes. We would encourage you to consider the impact 
on traffic and parking in a neighborhood without access to light rail services that a zoning change will bring, 
and the impact of these decisions on the livability of this community years in the future. We have had the 
opportunity to live in many different places (Chicago, Bay Area) that have been negatively influenced by 
short-term thinking when it comes to zoning decisions and un-intended consequences can transform 
neighborhoods very quickly. We hope our leaders in Denver will consider these other examples from 
around the country and avoid the mistakes that others have made.


We appreciate your consideration.


Dan and Jessica Pollyea
--------------
Daniel A. Pollyea, MD, MS
Assistant Professor
Clinical Director of Leukemia Services
Division of Hematology, Hematologic Malignancies and Stem Cell Transplantation
University of Colorado Cancer Center
University of Colorado School of Medicine
www.medschool.ucdenver.edu/BMT
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From: f
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: zoning
Date: Monday, June 29, 2015 9:19:52 AM


Please find the right zoning for east Denver - #20141-00096
Lowry resident
Carol Guthrie 
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From: Schaffer, Michael
To: dencc - City Council
Cc: Susman, Mary Beth - City Council
Subject: bill number (#20141-00096)
Date: Monday, June 29, 2015 9:20:30 AM


I believe the issues of rezoning need to take into account many issues including
1.       Water retention and the adequacy of the present drainage(sewer) systems
2.       Traffic and parking,
3.       Schools and classroom adequacy
4.       Poor access to the major highways 25 and 70
5.       Lack of rapid transit rail lines and any near future plans to do so.


 
Please find the right zoning for east Denver
 
Michael S. Schaffer, MD
Clinic Medical Director
Cardiology, Children's Hospital Colorado
13123 East 16th Avenue, Box 100 |  Aurora, CO 80045
Phone: (720) 777-2942  |  Fax: (720) 777-7290
michael.schaffer@childrenscolorado.org


 


CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This e-mail, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
 recipient and may contain confidential and privileged information.  If you are not an intended
 recipient, or the person responsible for delivering this message to an intended recipient, you are
 hereby notified that reading, copying, using or distributing this message is prohibited. If you are not
 an intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original
 message from your computer system. 
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